MESHA'S
VILLEGE

November Newsletter - Issue 14
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Hello everyone! This month we are celebrating a very special occasion -
November 13t marks 3 years of Mesha's Village!

Please join us in reflecting on an amazing 3 years that would not have been
possible without our sponsors and donors!

November 2017 —
Mesha becomes our 1% sponsored child
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— September 2018

The Mesha’s Village Family grows by 4
with new additions Deninson, Aisha,
Mariam and Junior

December 2018
We welcome Patricia to our family




August 2019 =

Sylvia and Johnson are added, bringing the
number of Mesha’s Village students to 10

June 2020

Daines and Sumaiya become our most recent
additions, bringing the total number of
students to 13

June 2019
Ethan and Tatu join MV during our 3™
trip to Tanzania

— October 2019
Emmanuel joins the family shortly after

November 2020...

If you, or anyone you know, is interested
in sponsoring a child, please reach out to
¥ us at meshasvillage@gmail.com!
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Pictured left:

Linda in our first ever Mesha's Village t-
shirt, Jordan in our second generation,
and Madison in our most recent design!

We at Mesha's Village would not be celebrating this milestone had it not been for the

generosity of our donors and the enthusiasm of our supporters. We can't wait for the

coming year of growth, and we're so grateful to be an organization with people like

you as our supporters!



Swahili Sayings!

In conversing with the children and our local friends, we have learned a bit of
Swahili, the native language in Tanzania. As an organization rooted in education, we
wanted to share some of what we have learned with you all. Keep an eye out for our

“Swahili Sayings” section, where we will provide a new word or phrase.

We feel that it's very fitting for the first phrase we introduce is:
“"Asante"” (Ah-saan-tay) meaning "thank you"

Save the Date:
Our annual holiday partnership with Kendra Scott is going virtual this year!
Mark your calendars for Mesha’s Village 20% give back from all Kendra Scott purchases
made online December 15 & 16 - purchasing details to be shared closer to the event.

In addition to the virtual event, we will also be at the Kendra Scott Domain storefront from

5-7pm on December 15 if you wish to shop in person.

If you or anyone you know is interested in sponsorship, becoming a Mesha’s Village
member, or making a one-time donation please visit www.meshasvillage.com or email

Imeshasvillage@gmail.com




